
Madison County Board of Supervisors 

125 West North Street 

P.O. Box 608 

Canton, MS 39046 

February xx, 2025 

Delta Regional Authority 

236 Sharkey Avenue, Suite 400 

Clarksdale, MS 38614 

 

Madison County Board of Supervisors Letter of Support for the Canton Transportation 

Plan 

Dear Delta Regional Authority, 

On behalf of the Madison County Board of Supervisors, we are pleased to express our support 

for the City of Canton, Mississippi application for the 2025 Strategic Planning Program Funding 

to develop the Canton Transportation Plan. This effort is crucial for improving infrastructure, 

enhancing mobility, and fostering economic growth in Canton, Madison County, and the wider 

region. 

A well-planned and efficient transportation network is essential for the long-term success of our 

communities. The impact of this plan extends beyond Canton, influencing connectivity and 

development throughout Madison County and neighboring areas. Through regional 

collaboration, we can ensure that our transportation system supports sustainable growth, 

strengthens economic opportunities, and improves the quality of life for our residents. 

We appreciate the opportunity to support this effort and look forward to continuing our 

partnership in advancing a transportation system that meets the needs of our growing region  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Gerald Steen, Board President 

Madison County Board of Supervisors 

 


